
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2022 
 
 
 

Lotus Light Charity Society (Vancouver) 

#200-357 Hastings St. E. 

Vancouver, BC, Canada V6A 1P3 
 
 
Dear Sean, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude for the significant and 
consistent food donations that Lotus Light Charity has offered to the students at SFU over the 
last year. Your recent contribution of noodle soup is all the more impactful in these times of 
inflation and food unaffordability.  
 
As a community-engaged university, SFU seeks opportunities to address critical societal issues 
and complex challenges, and we thank you for helping us to do so. Your generosity will ensure 
the continuation towards a sustainable and equitable community. Together, we are leveraging 
the power of community engagement to ensure the future is a healthy and inclusive one. Thank 
you for your generosity and consideration! 
 
With sincere appreciation,  
 
Tara Flynn 

 
 
Manager, SFU Food Pantry & Community Free Fridge 


